
     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

2007 Bell Bargaining 
 

Bulletin # 2 
 
 

October 25, 2007 
 
 
To:   Bell Local Officers 
 
Re:   Negotiations 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers: 
 
As you are aware, negotiations with Bell were to recommence on October 
22, 2007.  There is currently a dispute between the parties as to the 
appropriate venue to continue negotiations.  The Union is in regular 
discussions with Bell to resolve this difference as soon as possible, so that 
we can return to the bargaining table. 
 
We will keep you informed of any progress in this regard. 
 
Solidarity continues to be of utmost importance. 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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